

North Branch Construction recognized at 2012 Plan NH awards ceremony

June 14, 2012 - Front Section

North Branch Construction, Inc. was honored to receive the 2012 Plan NH Merit Award for the Newbury Center Meeting House Historic Renovation at the recent awards banquet held at The Centennial Hotel in Concord. The Plan NH Merit Awards Committee selected this project as it reflects Plan NH's mission to promote "excellence in sustainable planning, design and development of the built environment" and embodies several of their 'Smart Growth' Principles.

Project manager Joseph Campbell, along with Newbury Center Meeting House representatives Dan Wolf and Bill Weiler accepted the award. This marks the fourth award given to the Newbury Center Meeting House project. Previous awards include a 2012 New Hampshire Chapter of the American Institute of Architects Merit Award, an Award of Excellence from the 2011 Associated Builders and Contractors NH/VT Chapter Excellence in Construction Awards, and a 2011 Preservation Achievement Award from the New Hampshire Preservation Alliance.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540